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SWEETWATER AUTHORITY APPROVES PLANS FOR BAYFRONT DEVELOPMENT 
PIPELINES  
 
Chula Vista, CA – The Sweetwater Authority (Authority) approved the initial 
phase of improvement plans for the Chula Vista Bayfront Redevelopment. This 
phase of the project includes nearly a mile of public water main.   
 
“The Governing Board is excited for the Chula Vista Bayfront Development and 
the opportunities that it will bring to our community,” said Chair Alejandra 
Sotelo-Solis. “The Board is supportive of development in the community and 
looks forward to providing safe, reliable water to the businesses and residents 
of the Bayfront.” 
 
The Chula Vista Bayfront Redevelopment will provide the region with new 
spaces for hotels, residential units, and parks with a variety of amenities. The 
Authority is proud to provide water to the thriving South County community. 
We continually look for ways to better serve the community, including ways to 
partner with developers to build the infrastructure needed to keep South 
County vibrant. 
 
Sweetwater Authority is a public water agency providing safe, reliable water to 
National City, Chula Vista and Bonita. 
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